ROV 5 1982

Virginia Electric and Power Company

ATTN: Mr. W. L. Stewart, Vice President
Nuclear Operations

P. 0. Box 26666

Richmond, VA 23261

Gentiemen:
Subject: Inspection Report No$..50-338/82-29 and 50-339/82-29

Thank you for your letter of October 28, 1982, informing us of steps you
have taken to correct the violation concerning activities under Operating
License Nos. NPF-4 and NPF-7 brought to your attention in our letter of
October 4, 1982. We will examine your corrective actions and pland during
subsequent inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,

R. C. Lewis, Director
Division of Project and
Resident Programs

cc: P. G. Godwin, Director
Nuclear security
J. H. Ferguson, Executive
Vice President
W. R. Cartwright, Station
Manager

bcc: NRC Resident Inspector
Document Management Branch
Commonwealth of Virginia
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